
    
 
   Briefs from the April 21, 2025 
  Meeting of College Council 
 
 
 
Operational Assembly:  Hilary Meyer provided the following highlights. Math Faculty Tina Mote 
received the Suanne Davis Roueche Faculty Scholarship to attend NISOD’s 2025 Annual Conference in 
San Antonio. Another Math Faculty, Tuan Dean, was featured in a student’s essay for NISOD’s 2025 
Student Essay Contest. The college’s production of The Book of Will is scheduled April 18, 19, 25, and 
26 in the George R. Cox Auditorium. Calvin Washington II, Business Faculty, received the 2025 ACBSP 
(Accreditation Council for Business Schools and Programs) Associate Degree Teaching Excellence 
Award. The School of Continuing Education hosted 20 industry partners from healthcare and 
manufacturing sectors during PEPA (Pre-Employment and Pre-Apprenticeship) Academy Luncheon on 
April 4. In support of Fall 2025 registration, the Admissions Office, in collaboration with Advising, has 
scheduled multiple events for April and May, including high schools group visits and registration 
rallies. Triton College’s radio station WRRG is celebrating its golden anniversary – a special anniversary 
open house is scheduled on April 28. The Wall of Fame event featured 4 honorees on April 11. Triton 
Commencement will be held on May 17 in the Rosemont Theatre. From Financial Aid, a new 
scholarship platform will be rolled out on July 1. The summer CE guide has gone to press and will be 
distributed to homes within our district in a few weeks. Modern Campus website redesign is ongoing. 
IT is preparing for the fall registration, ensuring fee changes and recently approved curriculum 
updates are ready. From Research, Spring 2025 SENSE survey results are available on our portal. 
Heritage celebrations planning is underway to highlight the Jewish, Asian and Pacific Islander, and 
Haitian heritage with multiple events throughout May. 
 
Academic Senate:  Beth Dunn reported that the Senate is looking for a new committee chair for 
Academic and Scholastic Standards while she will chair Senate for 2025/2026 academic year.       
Ms. Dunn also highlighted Earth Day activities, including Trash Pickup on April 22, Guest Speaker on 
April 23, One Earth Film Festival on April 24, and the Dark Side if Light at Cernan on April 27. 
 
Student Success:  Shelley Tiwari presented an overview of the Program Map Process that was 
developed several years ago based on the Guided Pathway framework. She met with all relevant 
stakeholders to clarify their roles and to improve communication flow. The process is ongoing and 
Ms. Tiwari welcomes feedback from different groups to ensure the information about our 
pathways is current and accurate. 
 
College Council Membership:  President Moore remarked that the term of service for the Adjunct 
Faculty, Hourly, HR, and Academic representatives comes to an end in June. She is contacting group 
representatives to see if they would like to remain in their current role or if a replacement is 
needed.  
 
Email Awareness – Testing and Training: Michael Garrity provided an update on the Barracuda email 
security. He elaborated on different aspects of cyber security and encouraged email users to complete 
a phishing training by May 2 to strengthen our collective defense against cyber threats. 
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